THE CENTRAL GUIDE
INFORMATIONAL SESSIONS

Please join us in 2025 for a one-hour ZoomGov
update on new features and links in The Central
Guide (TCG). For the past year, the Court and
public have enjoyed using The Central Guide to
access information about filing papers,
attending hearings, serving documents and
giving notice, and other procedures in our Court.
TCG users can look up rules and links to forms
and instructions that match those rules, and
access related information on websites for the
U.S. trustee, U.S. District Court, Bankruptcy
Appellate Panel, and the Ninth Circuit Court of
Appeals. Court staff worked diligently to fine tune
The Central Guide and there are many updates
we will share with you during the informational
session. Please tell your colleagues who are
attorneys, trustees, and paralegals. They will
learn pertinent details which will benefit clients
and the Court. Attendance is free and there is no
need to pre-register. See you on one of the
Mondays from 2:00 — 3:00 p.m.




